
 
 
 

 

FRIDAY EMAIL UPDATE – 4th September 2020 
 
Dear parents/Carers,  
 
Clubs 
Football/mulitskills club for KS2 only (due to COVID restrictions) will start next week, Tuesday 8th 
September. It will finish at 4.20pm. Children will be brought up to the car park at the end of the session 
by Phil Caine (Sports Coach running the club). All children must bring in a separate sports kit for the club 
that day (including footwear), they are not to wear their PE kit. Children will change into their sports kit 
at the end of the day and put their school uniform into their sports kit bag to take home. They will go 
home in their sports kit.  
Please sign up and pay for the club on Parent Pay. The club needs to be paid for your child will be on the 
list.  
 
Macmillan Cancer Event 
In recent years we have supported the Macmillan Cancer coffee event in school so although we can't 
hold our usual fantastic afternoon we still want to support this charity so we will be having a non-uniform 
on Friday 25th September. We normally as for a donation of a £1 for non-uniform day but if you feel you 
can do, would you stretch to donating £2 this year as so many charities have been impacted so adversely 
in the current situation. Mrs Crtichley will be cooking cakes for all the children to have at playtime on the 
day rather than cakes being sent in.  
 
Parents Evening dates 
Normally, we hold our Autumn Parents' meeting at the end of October/start of November but in the 
current situation this year we will be  
Toast and Milk 
The deadline for toast and milk this term during morning break is Monday next week. Please sign up and 
pay on Parent Pay for this.  
 
Music Lessons 
If you want to start / continue with piano(£7.50) or drum/percussion (£4) lessons, please contact Sandra 
to confirm your place. Currently we have one space for piano (these are during the school day). Due to 
lower numbers for the percussion/drumming lessons (from 8am on a Monday morning before school) 
this may not be viable if we don't have additional children. If you would like further information, please 
contact school.  
 
Breakfast Club 
Breakfast Club has been fully running this week. Places don't need to be booked for this you can decide 
on the morning and your Parent Pay account will be charged accordingly. Infants and juniors sit on 
separate tables and but apart from that it feels just like breakfast club always has! Sandra and Mrs 
Crtichley (our school cook) run the club. It opens at 7.45am and until the new building works are 
complete the entrance is via the blue door off the playground.  
 
Cool Kidz Afterschool club  
This has also been up and running this week as usual this week with the usual one hour session or full 
session as before. A full snack, activities and lots of time outdoors are part of the provision as always. 
Registration forms are available from school and Cool Kidz. You can email Sandra to request a form 
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which will sent home via your child(ren) or you can download it by following this 
link  https://www.communityfutures.org.uk/information-8/ 
 
Car Park 
Thank you for how everyone has worked together to make drop off and pick-up work so well.  
 
Lucy Sutton 
 
Headteacher 
Samlesbury Church of England Primary School 
Potters Lane 
Samlesbury 
Preston 
PR5 0UE 
Phone: 01772 877200 
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